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FC 06/2015
LAND REGISTRATION

(See Minutes FC 04/2015 Item 15) The Statements to proceed with the land registration had now been
drawn up for signature by Clir Norman.

Clir Parr proposed and Clir Cheetham seconded that the clause relating to any boundary issues in the
Statement for Haddenham Recreation Field was correct and the Statement could signed. Motion carried
by a show of 7 hands. Clir Norman abstained.

Clir Norman apologised for his intemperate comments at the last meeting in May.

MATTERS TO REPORT

Clir Parr advised that Speedwatch sessions would be held in the village on the 17" and 19" June.

Clir Lyon advised that he had met with the County Engineer regarding damage to the village green and
is awaiting some solutions and costs from him.

A resident of 17 The Green was allowed to address the Council regarding the issue of parked cars along
the road opposite the doctor's surgery and the problems they cause. Clir Lyon advised that the Road
Safety Group would try to find a solution.

A meeting will be held with County Clir Hunt on 1% July to discuss highways issues.

Clir Hugo was pleased to report that the planning application for 42 Lode Way had been granted
permission by the District Council Planning Committee.

Clir Cheetham reported that a burnt out truck in Aldreth is now being removed by the insurer.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 8" July 2015 at 7.30pm at the Arkenstall Village Centre,
Station Road, Haddenham, Cambs.

There being no further business the meeting was called to a close at 9.48pm.
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